From: @etuc.org> Sent: mardi 21 septembre 2021 15:02 To: (CAB-VESTAGER) Cc: DYRSKJOT Mette (CAB-VESTAGER); **PAPANDROPOULOS** Penelope (CAB-VESTAGER); (CAB-VESTAGER) Subject: RE: Request from the ETUC for a meeting with EVP Vestager 14/10 10h-10h30 works great for us! Thanks so much! for the pass. will follow up on my email with You will find here in attachment the details for the same details for I thank you once again for your help and I remain available if you need anything else, Kind regards, From: @ec.europa.eu> Sent: Tuesday, 21 September 2021 14:56 @etuc.org> @ETUC.ORG> Cc: DYRSKJOT Mette c.europa.eu>; @etuc.org>; @ETUC.ORG>; @etuc.org>; PAPANDROPOULOS Penelope @etuc.org> pec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu> Subject: No. Nequest from the LTUC for a meeting with EVP Vestager Dear Thank you so much for your message. I have checked with the office of the EVP and other possibilities could be on Thursday 14 October at 10h00 or a 10h30. If none of these slots suit you, we will try to find other options. I am sure we will find a suitable slot for all. I look forward to your news. With kind regards, etuc.org> Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:36 PM ec.europa.eu> Cc: DYRSKJOT Mette (CAB-VESTAGER) Dec.europa.eu>; @ETUC.ORG>; @ETUC.ORG>; @etuc.org> @etuc.org>; @etuc.org>: PAPANDROPOULOS Penelope (CAB-VESTAGER) ec.europa.eu>; AB-VESTAGER) Subject: RE: Request from the ETUC for a meeting with EVP Vestager Dear

Thank you very much for your prompt reply.

20 October is the day of the Tripartite Social Summit, so it doesn't work for us unfortunately.

Would 03/11 between 9 and 10h30 or 14h and 15h30 would work for a meeting in person?

Thank you very much and looking forward to your feedback,

Kind regards,



www.etuc.org



From:	@ec.	europa.eu>
Sent: Tuesday, 21 September 20	021 13:35	
То:	etuc.org>	
Cc: DYRSKJOT Mette <	@ec.europa.eu>;	@ETUC.ORG>;
	@ETUC.ORG>;	@etuc.org>;
@etuc.org>;		<pre>@etuc.org>; PAPANDROPOULOS Penelope</pre>
	ec.europa.eu>;	
Subject: KE. Kequest from the E	TUC for a meeting with EVP	Vestager
Dear		
Thank you for your message in vestager for ETUC		g with Executive Vice-President Margrethe, ETUC
I am pleased to be able to offer	you a 30-minute meeting s	lot on Wednesday 20 October at 14h30. I would

Regarding the format of the meeting, I would propose a VC or an in person meeting. Let me know and preference.

appreciate if you could let me know at your earliest convenience if this time slot is suitable for you.

Please note that we do not intend to communicate actively on the content of this meeting but might publish the meeting on the Commissioner's website.

For this reason please let us know if you do not wish to have this meeting published.

Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

EUROPEAN COMMISSION
Rue de la Loi, 200
B-1049 Brussels

With kind regards,

From: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT < Margrethe-Vestager-contact@ec.europa.eu>

Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 11:58 AM

To: @etuc.org>

Cc: JORGENSEN Kim (CAB-VESTAGER) @ec.europa.eu>; DYRSKJOT Mette (CAB-VESTAGER)

VESTAGER) @etuc.org>;

@etuc.org>;

@etuc.org>;

@etuc.org>;

Subject: RE: Request from the ETUC for a meeting with EVP Vestager

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

We hereby confirm the reception of your email addressed to Executive Vice-President Margrethe Vestager.

Best regards, Cabinet Vestager Team

From: @etuc.org>		
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 11:29 AM		
To: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT < <u>Margrethe-Vestager-contact@ec.europa.eu</u> >		
Cc: JORGENSEN Kim (CAB-VESTAGER) @ec.europa.eu>; DYRSKJOT Mette		
(CAB-VESTAGER) <u>ec.europa.eu</u> >;		
<pre>@ETUC.ORG>;</pre>		
<pre>@ETUC.ORG>;</pre>		
<pre>@etuc.org>;</pre>		
Subject: Request from the ETUC for a meeting with EVP Vestager		
Dear Executive Vice President Vestager,		
I am contacting you on behalf of, ETUC, and		
on the access to collective bargaining for self-employed.		
On our side, beside and and an arrange, our would also join the meeting.		

Could your assistant kindly provide us with some availabilities for this meeting and also inform us whether it could be hold in person?

I thank you very much for your attention and am looking forward to your reply,

With best regards,



European Trade Union Confederation Confédération Européenne des Syndicats

Bld du Roi Albert II, 5, B - 1210 Brussels

www.etuc.org

